
 
 
31 October 2016 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: 
 
The Clerk-Assistant  
 
On Tuesday 20 September 2016, the Legislative Council resolved that a Select 

Committee be appointed to inquire into and report upon the options for 

Tasmanian Child and Family Centres with the following Terms of Reference — 

 
(1) The challenges to and benefits of the provision of an integrated collaborative 

health and wellbeing and early education and care service delivery model. 
  

(2) The role of Child and Family Centres in providing early learning to children. 
  

(3) The role of Child and Family Centres in providing education and support to 
families and carers in their parenting role and participation in early learning 
programs. 

  
(4) The outcomes and broader impacts of Child and Family Centres to the 

communities which they are located in. 
  

(5) The level of government funding provided to Child and Family Centres and 
whether there is a need for more Child and Family Centres in particular 
communities or locations. 

  
(6) Any other matters incidental thereto. 
 

And that  

 

Mr Dean; 

Ms Forrest; 

Mrs Hiscutt;  

Ms Rattray; 

Mr Valentine; and 

Mr Willie, be of the Committee 
 
 
 
 
D T Pearce 
CLERK OF THE COUNCIL 


